
10th March 

Dear All  

Further to Sue’s previous email giving the upcoming dates for the regular testing from Monday 15th 

Onwards the testing will take place in St Joseph’s ROOM 1, 

This is because the main community room is being used for visitors Lateral Flow testing 

 

The room is smaller so only two testing stations will be able to do their test at a time.  

The door at the end of the corridor (near the transmission mask) will be left open for you to come in 

that way  

 

You are welcome to take a test home and take your swab at home and drop it to reception (this 

must be at reception by 11am latest)  

We would ask that anyone coming over to do their test in SJC comes between 9am and 10.30am  

Thank you  

 

Joanna  

  

Joanna Speed CMgr MCMI CMIOSH  ACIEH 

General Manager 


